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Tel: 9460 6684

OLW NEWS 2017

principal@olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au

Date: Monday, September 11

Dear Parents & Families,

Thank you to the parents who
assisted with our Working Bee last Friday
evening. You support in helping to look
after our facilities is invaluable.

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION

Twelve students from our Parish will
be celebrating the Sacrament of
Confirmation this Friday evening. This is a
very important step in the faith journey of
the children, and | ask that you keep the
children in your thoughts and prayers.

TERM 3 PARENT — TEACHER INTERVIEWS

Term 3 Interviews will be held next
Monday September 18 from 9.00am -
7.00pm. Online bookings for interviews
are now open, with an instruction sheet for
bookings included in today’s newsletter.
Parents who don't have access to the
internet can visit the school office to be
assisted with making a booking.

DANCE PROGRAM OPEN SESSION

Simon & James are offering to
families an Open Session where parents
can come in and watch what their children
have been learning in Dance throughout
the term next Tuesday, September 19.
Sessions are held in the Hall and parents
just need to sign in at the office, you do not
need to pre-book for the session.

Session times are:

Year 4/5 & 5/6 - 11.30am - 12.10pm
Year 3/4 - 12.10pm - 12.50pm

Year Prep — 2.00pm - 2.30pm

Year 1/2 — 2.30pm - 3.00pm

ZONE PRINCIPALS CONFERENCE

I will be attending the Australian
Primary Principals Conference this week
along with the Principals from our Zone
Network. If you need any assistance during
my absence, please contact Mr Mizzi or
Anna in the School Office.

Have a great week!
Kevin Burke

TEAM COLOURS DAY

Our Student Representative Council
is coordinating the \Xear Your Favourite
Team Colours Day on Friday September 22
(last day of Term 3). We are asking all
children to bring a gold coin donation.
Money raised will be used to support
Aussie Kids living with cancer.

On the day, children are invited to
come to school wearing their favourite
sports team colours from any code (e.g.
Collingwood- black and white, Melbourne
City — blue and white, etc). Children can
also wear their own sporting club uniform.
They may also spray their hair in their team
colours too! After morning recess there will
be a ‘friendly’ staff versus students soccer
match on the day. So wear your team
colours and support a worthy cause.

From the SRC.




OL\Y TERM 3 & 4 2017

SCHOOL CALENDAR

SUN 10 - ZONE PRINCIPAL’S

FRI 15 CONFERENCE

FRI 15 SACRAMENT OF
CONFIRMATION @ 7.00PM

MON 18 CLOSURE DAY - PARENT /
TEACHER INTERVIEWS

TUE 19 DANCE OPEN PARENT
SESSION

THUR 21 \WELLBEING CLUSTER
YEAR 3/4 EXCURSION TO
IMAX & THE MUSEUM

FRI 22 \YEAR YOUR TEAM
COLOURS DAY
LAST DAY OF TERM
DISMISSAL - 1.00PM
OCTOBER

MON 9 SWIMMING YEARS PREP - 2

TUE 10 DIVISION ATHLETICS

\WED 11 PREP 2018 FAMILY NIGHT

FRI 13 PREP EXCURSION TO MYUNA
FARM

SUN 15 RECONCILIATION
COMMITMENT MASS

MON 16 SWIMMING YEARS PREP - 2

THUR 19  \WELLBEING CLUSTER

MON 23 SWIMMING YEARS PREP - 2

TUE 24 RECONCILIATION PARENT -
CHILD NIGHT

\WED 25 PREP 2018 ORIENTATION
SESSION

THUR 26 \WALKATHON & HOT FOOD
DAY

FRI 27 PRINCIPALS NETWORK
MEETING

MON 30 SWIMMING YEARS PREP - 2

TUE 31 YEAR 4/5 & 5/6 EXCURSION

TO THE SHRINE
SACRAMENT OF
RECONCILIATION - 7.00PM

TRI

ASPQQKY
BLACK FRIDAY
BA NIGH
Frida\ 13t Octol

Joors Open: 7
Starting Time: ¥

BYO: Food and Drink

COST: $15‘per head (tables of 810)

Children under 10 admitted free

THEME:Black Friday/Halloween

Prizes to !e won - including best dressed.
Bring along extra cash and have lots of fun!!

Get a table together and contact Parade Bundoora
Reception on 9468 3300 for all bookings.

IMPORTANT DATE FOR THE
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION

All Year 6 students who have been Baptised in the

Catholic faith are invited to receive the Sacrament of
Confirmation this Friday, September 15, at 7:00pm. '
Bishop Terry Curtin will be the celebrant at this

Sacrament.

Catherine Laycock
(Religious Education Leader)
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Book School Interviews Online

Dear Parents,

Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held on Monday,
September 18, from 9.00am until 7.00pm. This day will be a Closure Day
for students but they are required to attend the interview with their
parents.

Bookings can be made through the Interviews tab on our school app
or go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the School Event code
shown below.

BOOKINGS CLOSE FRIDAY September 15 at 5.00am

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code

Enter THIS school event code.
Then follow the 3 simple steps.
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Choose times

When you click finish, your interview timetable will be
emailed to you automatically - check your junk mail
folder if you do not receive your email immediately.

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any
time, and change your interviews - until bookings close.

For parents that don’t have access to the internet at home, at work, at
a friend’s house or on their phone can visit the school office from Thursday
March 16 onwards, and one of the staff members will assist you with making
any bookings. Interviews are strictly 15 minutes and spaces are limited. If
you require more time, please contact your teacher directly to make
alternative arrangements.

Parents can change their interview bookings, any time prior to the
closing date, by re-visiting the www.schoolinterviews.com.au website, and
using the event code. Remember to use the same name and email address,
you used when you made your original booking. Parents wishing to change
their interview times after the closing date should contact the school directly
on: 9460 6684.

Although this is a Closure Day, students are required to
attend the Interview along with their parents



To

encourage more physical activity, the SRC is coordinating “Let’s Walk to School
Month”

Our Lady of the Way is excited to be taking part in VicHealth’s Walk to School
during October. Walk to School encourages primary school students to walk to
and from school every day in October to highlight the ways walking improves
children’s health and wellbeing. Walking to school is a great way to help kids
achieve the recommended 60 minutes of physical activity each day.

We'll be encouraging families and students to walk to and from school as
often as possible during October to help students learn healthy habits for
life.

Classroom calendars will be used to record each time students walk, ride or
scoot to and from school.

Not sure how to get started? There are lots of ways families can get involved.
You might like to:
e walk with your child to and from school and enjoy the chance to chat

e connect with other families and friends on your way to school, and share the
journey

e part way is ok —if you live a long distance from school or have limited time,
drive part of the way to school and walk the rest,

e mix it up —if your child enjoys riding their bike or scooter, that’s great . E E
too! %,? . ﬁ . ol

So get involved and begin walking! v;AlK

+o school

From the SRC Team



Parish of Our Lady of the Way Kingsbury

Presbytery: 13 Green Ave, Kingsbury, 3083

Parish Priest: Fr Terry Bergin Tel: 9462 1221 School Tel: 9460 6684
Email: terryberginl@bigpond.com

Parish Website: OLW Kingsbury
Mass Timetable

Saturday — Vigil Mass: 6.00PM

Sunday: 8.00AM and 10.00AM

Weekdays: 10.00AM

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday from 5.15 to 5.45PM
; / ,q Rosary Monday to Saturday: 9.30AM
f X\ 7 “’ Divine Mercy Chaplet After Mass Daily
"*v""’ || Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Friday from 9.00 to 9.30AM
‘,&S\.“A‘A‘Aﬁ Baptisms and Marriages by appointment: Please ring 9462 1221

Entrance Antiphon: You are just, O Lord, and your judgement is right; treat your servant in accord
with your merciful love.

Communion Antiphon: Like the deer that yearns for running streams, so my soul is yearning for
you, my God; my soul is thirsting for God, the living God.

Readers for Sunday Mass
101 Sep 6pm L Lipson 8am C Nguyen 10am A Walsh
17" Sep 6pm E Almeida 8am P Hearity 10am J Hubber;

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion

10" Sep 6pm L Gangi 10am N Buchan

17" Sep 6pm M Nolan 10am N George Swamy
OLW Church Cleaning Roster

23" Sep Professional Cleaners

7" Oct B Bowlen, M Magnacca, P Matthews

OLW Sacristy Linen Laundering Roster
10t Sep Christina Sant
17" Sep Pia Matthews

30" Aug Church Account $942.00
Presbytery Account $677.00
Special Collection - $498.00

Retired Priests.

Tomato season: Tomato plants will be available for purchase next week.

Young families: The next Young Families meeting will be held at 1.00pm Saturday 23
September in the church foyer. All welcome.



The singer’s voice fills the hall.
Overheard outside a concert hall:
“What a singer! His voice filled the hall.”

“Yes, several of us had to leave the hall to make room for it!”
Overheard in a spiritual counseling session:

“How can I love God as the scriptures tell us to? How can I give him my whole heart?”

’

“You must first empty your heart of all created things.’

Misleading! Don’t be afraid to fill your heart with the people and things you love, for the love of

God won’t occupy space in your heart any more than a singer’s voice occupies space in a concert
hall.

Love is not like a loaf of bread. If | give a chunk of the loaf to you | have less to offer to others.
Love is like Eucharistic bread: | receive the whole Christ. You receive the whole Christ too; and
so does the next person, and the next.

You can love your mother with your whole heart; and your husband or wife; and each of your
children. The wonder is that giving the whole of it to one person does not force you to give less to
another. On the contrary, each one of them now gets more. For if you love only your friend and
no one else it is a feeble heart that you offer. Your friend would stand to gain if you also gave it
to others.

ASPIRE FINANCIAL & RETIREMENT PLANNING PTY LTD

SPECIALIST IN TAXATION, SUPERANNUATION, RETIREMENT PLANNING, CENTRELINK
ISSUES AND ESTATE PLANNING. CONTACT MIKE OR GAVIN JOLLEY ON 93003388

Sue & Chris Schembri — Astro Graphics: 93507033. For All Your Designing & Printing Needs.

Do you need advice or help from an interior designer? Phone: Thien (Nathan) Nguyen. 0434 359 709.
Need a computer expert? Call Tony on 0423694938 for a free quote.

For Home, carpet, window, garden & Lawn maintenance contact Georgeta 0415366709

A & G Home and Office Furniture Removals. 94643931.




